
 

  

  

  

  

PSA NEWS   
(PARENT STAFF ASSOCIATION) 

  

WELCOME NEWBIES!!!!   😊   

We would like to welcome  new   
families whose children have recently  
joined the British Section, SHAPE  
International School .    The Parent Staff  
Association (PSA)  unfortunately  due to  
Covid19 ,   have not been able to meet  
or function fully since March 2020.    
  
HOW TO FIND US…TYPE   

PSA BRITI SH SECTION   
  
We have a Facebook page and will  
use this to promote events throughout  
the year.  We are always looking  for  
volunteers to join   us,  do not   hesitate to  
contact PSA members if you have  
time to support us.     
 Fingers  crossed we can kick of PSA  
activities soon.      

HOW OUR FUNDS ARE SPENT ?   

SHAPE LEAVERS COIN   

Our school’s  PSA   raise funds to  
purchase   a SHAPE   leaver’s coins for  
each student and staff member when  
t hey leave our school.    A keepsake for  
years to come.   
  
  

   

    

       
    

    

  
    

    

    

    

  
    

  

  
 

  

  
  

  

  Summer 2021 

VIRTUAL POET AND PLAYWRIGHT FOR YEAR 5 – PSA FUNDED 

Our non-uniform days are always a great way to  

raise funds for the PSA. We love to fund and support  

opportunities, whereby the children and staff can  

avail of external resources.  The PSA have agreed to  

fund the following: 
 

On Monday, 21st June, Caroline Bird, the successful  

poet and playwright (who Mrs Rook used to teach)  

will be visiting Year 5 for an online poetry writing  

workshop.  
 

We hope this goes well and all enjoy.       
 

YEAR 6 LEAVERS HOODIE – 25% FUNDED BY PSA  

On the final week of school, following tradition, all  

Year 6 students will be presented a school leaver  

hoodie.  The PSA voted to financially support and  

part fund these hoodies, paying 25% of each.           
 

We wish all the Year 6 students best wishes for their  

future.   

WEAR YOUR OWN CLOTHES DAY – 30TH JUNE 2021  

On the final day of school, children and staff can support the PSA by 

making a small donation of €1 per family. We appreciate your support on 

this day.  
 

Good luck to those who will be leaving SHAPE this summer.  
 

Have a lovely, relaxed summer to all!       
 

PSA CHAIRPERSON STANDS DOWN – 30TH JUNE 2021  

I am sorry to say, but I will be standing down as PSA chair at the end of this 

academic year.  I would like to thank the team for their enthusiasm and 

creative ideas.  Keep up the great work!  Whilst I feel I cannot carry on as 

chair due to conflicting family and work commitments, I look forward to 

supporting any future PSA initiatives and volunteering where I can. 

                                                       Denise 

 

If you would like to get involved and become an active member of the 

PSA Team, please contact the Secretary at:  

victoria.manderstrett@shape.nato.int  
                 

CONTACT PSA MEMBERS 

Denise Welsh (Chairperson)  

Vicki Manders-Trett (Secretary) 

Cathy Finnie (Communications Manager) 
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